Waste Control, Inc. PO Box 148 Kelso, WA 98632 Received Records Management Sep 3, 2025

September 3, 2025

Mr. Jeff Killip Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503

RE: Tariff Submittal- Waste Control, Inc. G-101., Revised Tariff No. 20, B&O Increase. Revised Tariff Pages 27 & 40. TG-250642

Dear Mr. Killip:

Attached please find revised tariff pages 27 & 40 for Tariff Number 20, for Waste Control, Inc. G-101 as a result of Staff's review. Please do not re-docket TG-250642.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 566.6925, or via email at brian.vandenburg@WasteConnections.com.

Sincerely,

Brian Vandenburg

Brian Vandenburg

Finance Analyst